
Nick Britz from Philips back in SA for Mediatech

Nick and Nicolet Britz

It’s going to be just wonderful to see our Nick again! Nick Britz, who is now Technical Service Manager for 
Philips Entertainment, will be visiting South Africa for Mediatech where he will be manning the Philips stand 
along with Bob Roos.
 
We asked him: “What is the most random thing you’ve ever watched all the way through on Netflix?”
 
He answered, “I think the most random thing I have ever watched all the way through on Netflix has to be 
Sharknado, it was so bad that it was so good! I really cannot wait to see you all again, I miss you all. Send my 
regards and see you on Thursday.”
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